
 
 

March 2023 
 
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
 
2 Timothy 2:2, “And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who 

shall be able to teach others also.” 
 
Our prayer for the ministry here is that the Lord would send us laborers for the harvest.  There is a great work to be done here in St. 

George and Washington County, Utah.  Our desire is to impart the truths of the Gospel into as many people as possible to keep the 

work of the ministry going here for generations to come. 
 
What’s Happened: 

Our first full month as Solid Rock Baptist Church is in the books!  God has graciously allowed us to see multiple visitors in each Sun-

day morning service so far.  We have had an average attendance of 20-30 on Sunday mornings.  We have been able to kick off our 

Life Group classes (adults and children) and our mid-week service.  We just completed our first series on Wednesday evenings as we 

studied through 2 Timothy 3:14-17.  I believe it was a great encouragement for everyone to understand their need for learning the Bi-

ble.  We also had a Valentine’s Dinner for the adults.  This was a great time of fellowship and allowed everyone to get to know each 

other better. 
 
Our next shipment of outreach materials has been delivered and Bearing Precious Seed has delivered 2,500 personalized John/

Romans.  We have been able to get material into almost 20,000 homes since January with EDDM and door hangers. 
 
What’s Next: 

During the first week of March, we will be hosting the Seniors from Philadelphia Christian School in Calhoun, GA.  We are excited to 

show these young people the great need for a Gospel witness in this area.  Our plan is to handout bags (John/Romans, church invite, 

and Gospel tract) downtown and around the University while they are here.  They will be in service with us on Sunday morning as 

well and then will head back to Phoenix to fly home. 
 
We are approaching the spring season and hope that we will have better weather for outreach, as well as more opportunities to get to-

gether with people from the church.  We will be using the occasion of having groups visit with us to encourage everyone to get in-

volved in the outreach efforts for the church. 
 

For Souls, 

The Howard Family 

Jude 22 

 

Praises 

• Visitors for every service! 

• Youth Ministry is growing! 

• More people coming regularly! 

Prayer Requests: 

• Outreach efforts 

• Retaining visitors 

• Laborers 


